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February 6, 2012
Greetings to All!

Please don’t forget our upcoming meeting on Sunday, February 12", This is our regularly
scheduled monthly meeting. It will be at 2:00 p.m. at the Garage in Fiddler’s Grove. This is a
very important meeting. Our Swap Meet is the following weekend, so we will be wrapping up
all of the last minute details. As you know, this is the 2" annual Swap Meet. Last year was the
inaugural Meet and it was a fabulous success. We want this year’s to surpass it!!! In order to do
this, we need everyone to pitch in and help. There is plenty to do and I am sure there is a job out
there just made for you! Our newest Board Member, Tony Weigant is spearheading the event
this year. He is filling the shoes of Barney O’Guin, last year’s Chairman. This is a tremendous
Job, so let’s all help him make this year a success, too! The actual dates and times are: F riday
(2/17/12) at 8:00 a.m. to line the spaces to be used at the Meet; Saturday (2/18/12) from 8:00
a.m. to 4:00 p.m.; Sunday (2/19/12) from 6:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

In connection with the Swap Meet, Glenn Edwards has asked me to share this with you. One of
our Swap Meet participants is Brent Mize, the “Coil Doctor”. He will be staying over after the
Swap Meet and will hold a coil rebuilding workshop at the Garage on Monday night (2/20/12).
It will begin around 5 p.m. You will need to bring one Model T coil to rebuild. Brent will help
you to rebuild the coil and show you how to test it. There will be no charge for Brent’s help, but
you will need to pay for parts he furnishes. Also, Glenn thought it would be nice if we could
help defray Brent’s cost as he is staying over an extra day to provide us with this service. The
work shop will be for 5 to 10 people. If you would like to attend, or make a donation. please call
Glenn Edwards at 444-7315 to get on the list. Glenn also mentioned it would be nice if we had a
pot luck dinner on Monday night. This will be further discussed at the meeting on Sunday.

One last item....DUES. If you have not paid your dues for 2012, please send your money to
Marc Humes, 600 Peyton Road, Lebanon, TN 37087. He can take your National dues as well as
the local dues. National dues are $35.00 and local dues are $10.00.

See you on Sunday!
Betty

Betty Weigant, Secretary



